WORKSHOP
 MEETING

1R

(I ol ol



PUBLIC NOTICE
BOROUGH OF WEST WILDWOOD

MEETING CANCELLATIONS

DUE TO THE STATE OF EMERGENCY
WITH THE ONGOING COVID-19 CRISIS

AND FOR THE SAFETY CONCERNS OF OUR
TAXPAYERS

THE WORKSHOP MEETING,
SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, MARCH 30, 2020
AND THE
REGULAR MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, APRIL 1, 2020.
HAVE BEEN CANCELLED.



